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Special Education Superintendent Update 
November 2018 

 

Mental Health 
 
In an effort to raise awareness regarding suicidal thoughts, we've 
delivered two Safetalk workshops and hope to deliver an additional 3 
before the holidays.  These workshops are available to all TCDSB 
employees. SEAC members would also be welcome to attend. We have 
also delivered an ASIST training in October.  All trainings were delivered 
at full capacity. We will continue to offer on all PD sessions.  
 
We've held two Mental Health Steering Committee and have organized a 
MH Advisory Committee meeting. SEAC should please select a 
representative again for this school year.  
 
We are also working together with Student Success to develop a fuller list 
of approved Mental Health and Well-being speakers.  Together with 
Student Success, we "on-boarded" 24 new elementary schools who will 
lead Stop the Stigma campaigns in their schools.  Each of these schools 
sent multiple representatives to participate in a full day training hosted 
by Student Success and Special Services at CEC in October. These new 
elementary schools join previously committed elementary schools and all 
secondary schools.  We have also planned two Stop the Stigma events - 
December 3rd (Elementary Schools) and December 5th (Secondary 
Schools) which will be held at the Chestnut Centre, University of Toronto. 
Over a dozen mental health speakers will present messages of hope, 
resilience and well-being at each of these events to hundreds of 
elementary and secondary school students. 
 
We delivered a “Leading Mentally Healthy Schools” to all school principals 
and have developed a mental health well-being message for inclusion in 
parent newsletters.  
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